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7th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Families, 

Welcome to February’s Newsletter, and my first as Headteacher.  

I have had a very enjoyable first two weeks at Sytchampton, and it has been lovely to spend 

time getting to know the children and understand more about how the school works. I have 

been made to feel very welcome, and it has been lovely to have the chance to speak with the 

staff to start planning what we want to do next. 

Over the next few weeks we have several fun activities planned, which I have added some 

more information about here. I have also added a ‘Diary Dates’ section which I will add to 

over time so that you can see what is coming up throughout the remainder of the year.  

Moving forward, I am going to change the newsletter slightly to ensure that you only need to 

look in one place for all the information you need about events in school. This should mean 

that it is easier to follow what is happening throughout the term. Please look out for a 

newsletter every Friday afternoon.  This week we have also attached the latest newsletter 

from the PTA.  

Coming Soon… 

Friendship Friday, 

Next Friday, 14th February, the school and PTA will be holding a ‘Friendship Friday’ in school. 

This will be an opportunity for all children to participate in some activities around the theme 

of friendship. They will take part in some mindfulness activities, make friendship bracelets 

and enjoy a yoga or pilates session.  On this day children can come to school in clothes that 

make them feel good – bright happy colours, no school uniform. 

World Book Day 

World Book Day this year is on Thursday 6th March. We will be running a range of activities 

in school which we will send out more detail about nearer the time. Children can dress up as 

their favourite book character – so start having a think about your costumes!  There is no 

pressure to dress up in an expensive or fancy costume – anything the children feel 

comfortable in is fine, and, if children would prefer to simply wear their own clothes they are 

very welcome to do so. 
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British Science Week 

We have a fun week organised for British Science Week which is the week beginning 10th 

March.  We will be sending out more details about this at the end of next week, including 

some ideas for activities children may wish to complete at home. It will include a visit to 

Bishops Wood for Brambles and Oak Class as well as a visit to the Recycling Centre for 

Willow and Elm organised with the help of our fantastic PTA.  

Diary Dates (these will be added to over time) 

Friday 14th February Friendship Friday (non-school uniform) 

Monday 17th – Friday 22nd February Half Term 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day 

Monday 10th – Friday 14th March National Science Week 

Tuesday 11th March KS2 visit to Recycling Centre 

Wednesday 12th March Brambles and Oak visit to Bishops 
Wood 

Friday 14th March 2.40pm Science Exhibition assembly – 
parents welcome 

Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th 
March 

Parent’s Evening 

Friday 11th April Last day of Spring Term 

Wednesday 2nd July  Sports Day (provisional date) 

Wednesday 9th July Whole School Trip  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Templeton and Staff 

 

  



 

 

 

Number Day 

We have had a brilliant time celebrating number day in school today.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

In Willow class we have been celebrating number day by measuring our feet and hands and completing sums 

related to this. We then went outside to find the smallest and biggest things we could measure around the 

school. We have practiced our times tables by playing the dice game. We rolled 2 dice and multiplied them 

together.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Elm Class have been working on 

statistics. They did a survey to find the 

most popular number in school today 

and have been recording this in graphs 

and chart.  

Oak Class have been learning about 

odd and even numbers, and have 

been playing games to consolidate 

their understanding.  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 


